
Fun @ the Homecoming parade

Calendar:
10/24 Picture retakes

10/26 PTO Halloween 
         Carnival

10/26  AR points due

11/1 PTO meeting

11/6-10 6th grade  to     
 Yellowstone

11/9  Veteran's Day
        Program  

11/14 - 17  Parent 
Teacher Conferences

11/22  Early release

11/23  Thanksgiving

It is hard to believe it is October already.  Thank you for your work in helping support your student’s 
academic success so far this year. We really appreciate your focus on ensuring students stay caught up with 
their reading, math facts, and projects for classes.  Thank you for also helping your students see how literacy 
is an important part of your life as this can impact your child’s perspective on literacy.  This can sometimes 
help students to have similar feelings.     
 Winter is coming.  Thank you for watching the weather as things change and fluctuate significantly 
from day to day and ensuring your child is ready with the necessary gear each day.  As you know, winter 
provides some fun opportunities for students to experience, but can also be challenging if students aren’t 
equipped.  If you are unable to get the necessary winter gear for your child, please let us know as there may 
be some things we can do to support you.     
 We will be hosting our annual Halloween Carnival on Thursday, October 26th from 6:00 – 8:30 at 
Cokeville Elementary.  Please watch for additional information and assignments to help.  We are looking 
forward to a fun evening again this year.  Our PTO has already put a lot of work into the carnival, but it takes 
everyone pulling together to create these types of events for our students to participate in.  Thank you in 
advance for your support.    
 You are always welcome to reach out to your teachers, but I want to ensure you have on your 
calendar that the week of November 14th is parent teacher conferences for both CHS and CES.  We welcome 
the opportunity to visit with you about your child’s progress and supports we have available to help your 
child reach his/her full potential.   
 As a reminder, Cokeville Schools practice the Standard Response Protocol in addition to ALICE 
protocols for emergency situations.  We are set to practice each of the drills at least once throughout the 
year and plan to hold a reunification drill in the spring.  Please let us know if you have any questions about 
any of our processes.   
 Thank you again for all you are doing to help support your student.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kenneth Dietz 
Cokeville K-12 Principal 
 


